
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope that this letter finds you and your family well.  
 
I am writing to confirm that we have decided not to set end of unit 3 assessments as we would normally                     
in the weeks beginning 15th and 22nd June. Due to the circumstances we find ourselves in, tests would                  
not be a fair reflection of the work students have been doing nor is it logistically possible to conduct them                    
in a fair or useful manner when out of school. 
 
Work will continue directly into Unit 4 using our on-line provision and a new Knowledge Organiser will be                  
issued via the tutor classrooms on Monday. Knowledge Organisers can also be found on the Students                
tab on the Academy web-site. Ordinarily, due to assessments and revision our Unit 3 Knowledge               
Organisers would have been issued on 26th June but we have brought this forward and the Unit 4                  
Knowledge Organiser and the homeworks running alongside it will start on Monday 8th June and take                
us up to the end of the summer term. 
 
As always, our Unit 4 Knowledge Organiser is an opportunity to revisit and embed knowledge from the                 
work done through the year. While we won't be issuing a paper copy, we have specified each week                  
which Unit and which week the homework was originally done so students can use their existing paper                 
copies if they would like to. 
 
There is no change to the homework arrangements and students should continue handing in evidence               
of their Knowledge Organiser homeworks in their Tutor Classroom each morning. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support of our on-line learning. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs L Migliari 
Associate Vice Principal 
 
 

 


